
2. COMMERCIAL DOG WALKER PERMITTING
Notice of Motion from Councillor Chambers from the Council meeting of September 9, 2024.

That as part of the People, Pets and Parks Strategy, staff consider the development of a
permitting process for commercial dog walkers who use Saanich parks.
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Notice of Motion 
Monday, September 9, 2024 

From:  Councillor Chambers 

That as part of the People, Pets and Parks Strategy, staff consider the development of a permitting 

process for commercial dog walkers who use Saanich parks.  
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